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Allowing camping in Portland City Parks is not an acceptable solution the homelessness problem in
this city. Your job is to work toward a resolution that makes sense, this does not. Keep our parks
clean and safe for all residents. Keep our streets clean and safe for all residents. That’s why you
were elected.
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